

2014 Early Bird Award from the Child Nutrition Division

Homedale School District is being given the Early Bird Award. This facility was the first School Food Authority to successfully submit all required renewal documentation ahead of the May 30th deadline. The process started late this year due to changes in software, so it was opened up on May 9th. This School District had all their paperwork turned in by May 15th! Thank you for being so efficient!



FIRST SCHOOL FOOD AUTHORITY TO SUCCESSFULLY SUBMIT ALL REQUIRED RENEWAL DOCUMENTATION





STATE SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION MR. TOM LUNA

COLLEEN FILLMORE, PHD, RD, LD, CHILD NUTRITION PROGRAMS SUPERVISOR